
December 3, 2013
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
Steven V. King
Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W.

P. O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:
PacifiCorp, Inc., Report identifying its 2014-2023 ten-year achievable conservation potential and its 2014-2015 biennial conservation target


Docket UE-132047
Dear Mr. King:
Pursuant to the Commission’s November 6, 2013, Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments, enclosed please find Public Counsel’s Comments in the above-entitled docket.  

 

Sincerely,

Lea Fisher

Regulatory Analyst 
Public Counsel Division
(206) 464-6380
LF:ar
cc:  
Deborah Reynolds, UTC (E-mail)

Jeremy Twitchell, UTC (E-mail)


Lisa Romney, PacificPower (E-mail)


Jeff Bumgarner, PacifiCorp (E-mail)

